

Dates to Remember

Friday 21st April
Uncle Max Incursion

Tuesday 25th April ANZAC Day Public Holiday

Thursday 27th April
Autumn Soiree,
7.00 p.m.
Multi Purpose Room

Wednesday 17th May District Cross Country

Briar Hill Broadcast

Newsletter 10, 2017

Thursday 20th April

Regional SEIL Report

Sue Young is on leave as of Wednesday 19th April. Sue will be away for the next two weeks.

Rowan Kayll, principal of Greenhills Primary School, will replace Sue during this time. Rowan is an experienced principal who will continue to work with the staff and school community during this time to ensure that the school operates in a productive manner.

Tony Privitellli

Acting Senior Education Improvement Leader-Nillumbik

From the Office

School photos were sent home this week and we have a display of all class photos in the office. If you have any queries regarding the photos or would like to order additional prints you will need to contact the photography company directly. Details are:

MSP Photography

T: 9466 7331

W: msp.com.au

Assistant Principal Report

Welcome back to Term 2!

Where has the time gone? Students are back with smiles on their faces and interesting stories to tell about their busy holidays. I had wonderful feedback from a lovely Class 2 parent who was bursting at the seams to tell me that her child wrote a story about dinosaurs. I was so proud to see his writing efforts when he presented his work to me today. It's a credit to all of the teachers who inspire students such as this. We certainly have a great team of teachers at BHPS.

Today in the school garden we had two of our wonderful gardening volunteers cleaning up, weeding and making way for improvements in the school garden. What a fantastic resource this is for our students to enjoy. A BIG THANKYOU to the wonderful Hayley and Mahlani. If you are keen to join this group, please don't hesitate to email me. Doucas.margaret.d@edumail.vic.gov.au

Our Library is operational at last! The lovely Deanne had students enthusiastically borrowing books today. It's such a great learning hub and we are so excited to see it back in action.

Thank you again for all of your patience as a school community with regards to the buildings works. The Staff and students have settled in beautifully into the new surroundings.

Margaret Doucas



